
UPCOMING SHOW 
- KNEBWORTH

CELEBRATING 65 years 		
of the Mini

Knebworth House Classic Car Show 
returns on the 25th & 26th August 2024. 

This year the show coincides with the 
65th Anniversary of the mini. For that 
reason we will be making an effort to 
get as many mini’s in attendance as we 
can. Do join us and help celebrate this 
milestone in the history of the mini.

As one of our more local shows spread 

across two days we get a good turn-out 
with a lot else to see at the show.

The club can get discounted exhibitor 
tickets in advance (£4) – Exhibitors must 
arrive between 8am and 10am. 

Keep an eye on the members facebook 
group for more details, and let us know if 
you would like a space on the stand.

CLUB MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER
NEWS • EVENTS • AnNOUNCEMENTS

JULY 2024 ISSUE

www.asminiclub.co.uk

OF THE MINI

OF THE MINI



Supporting 
the Mini life 
Podcast

Club Member Shaun is 
one half of the mini life 
podcast

Shaun (AKA Scrapyard) is one of the 
host of the mini based podcast Mini Life 
alongside co host Mike Vaccaro.  

On the podcast they 
delve into the world of 
classic Mini ownership 
and discover why people 
choose to own and restore 
these beloved cars. From 
their iconic design and 
engineering to their impact on 
pop culture and fashion, classic Minis 
have a unique place in the automotive 
world. In each episode, They speak with 
Mini enthusiasts and experts to learn 
more about the personal stories and 
experiences of classic Mini owners, as 
well as the history and evolution of the 
Mini. So join them as they dive into the 
world of Mini Life and discover why these 
cars continue to captivate us.

Shaun and Mike are looking to take part 
in the Overcrest Rally in October this 
year over in the United States. 

Mountney Classic, the shows sponsor, 
have promised to help fund the trip 
and have set Mini Life the challenge of 
increasing their following. 

So there are a few ways you can help 
out Mini Life: 

1. �� Follow Mini Life on Social media
2. ��Subscribe to their podcast on spotify 

/ Apple Podcasts
3.� �Follow their sponsor Mountney 

Classic on Social media 

(Mini Life are also interested in 
hearing from anyone that would 

want to appear on the podcast)

There is obviously a podcast 
custom made for our 
demographic of mini lovers so if 

you haven’t listened already then 
there are 70 odd episodes to catch 

up on!

A few social Links

Instagram 
@minilife.37
youtube
@minilife.37

Instagram 
@mountneyclassic

Podcast
www.podcasters.spotify.com/pod/show/
minilife37

NEWSLETTERS NOW AVAILABLE ON-lINE

The A’s Mini Club website will now have an area to house past 
newsletters for those that can’t get to the monthly pub meet.

Newsletters will be available in PDF format to download.
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Announcements

NEW PRINTER DONATED 
TO THE CLUB 

Thanks to Keith Hilton, who has 
recently become a member of the 
club, for the kind donation of a printer 
to the club for use on the newsletter 
and communications. 

__

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 

As you will be aware Membership 
renewals were due in June. Thanks 
to those that have paid their fees. If 
you haven’t could you please arrange 
payment as soon as possible.

Membership is £10 for you and 
your immediate family - I’m sure all 
members would agree, great value!

Any queries regarding membership 
please contact Sarah. 
__

Mini Festival returns to Brands Hatch 
in August. The iconic Mini will be 
celebrated both on and off the track at 
the 12th edition of this popular event.

Door-to-door race action will be 
provided by classic Mini Miglias and 
Mini Se7ens, as well as the popular 
‘Fastest Mini in the World’ contest. Also, 
the Swiftune organised Sanwa Trophy  
makes a welcomed return to the Mini 
Festvial, featuring a packed grid of 
superbly presented pre-66 Minis. After 
the racing, hundreds of Minis will head 
to take part in a special circuit parade. 

A vast display of beloved classic 
and modern Minis will surround the 
legendary racetrack, with an extensive 
trade area and much more for Mini 
enthusiasts!

H-TOWN summer MEET-UP 

The monthly H-Town meet at the 
Cricketers Pub, in Weston, was last 
Monday. H-Town meets are the last 
Monday of the month. A few members 
got down to enjoy a sunny night in 
the beer garden admiring a range of 
classics. A great night and well worth 
getting down to if you can!



EMAIL US:  
membership@
Asminiclub.co.uk

Find out more:
asminiclub.co.uk

FIND US ON

EVENTS   JULY

3rd July
Classics in the Park, 
Houghton Hall Park 10 am

4th July
Ace Café Mods N Minis 6 pm

7th July
Bovington Classic Car 
Show

16th July
Kim Bolton Country Fayre 
10 am

16th July
Lordship Arms, Bennington 
6 pm

21st July
A’s Sunday Morning drive – 
(Members Only) 

24th July
Classics On the Common, 
Harpenden

29th July
H-Town Meet Hitchin 6 pm

The event list is as up-to-date as possible - please see the website 
for more information on each event - asminiclub.co.uk




